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Oregon residents deserve help. Our state needs to move away from a rights based 

approach to shelter lessness, and a care/duty based one. We’re serving no one by 

turning public space into private space. Let’s stop pretending these types of initiatives 

will help. Housing first approaches, data centric decision making, on the ground, local 

care, putting our money where are mouth is can change this. A faux right to claim 

public land as private isn’t a solution.  


